
Dear Parents,

The current members of the PTA would like to invite you to the Annual General Meeting (AGM),
which is to be held on Monday 22nd April at 6pm. This is an opportunity to meet your PTA
members and to see the success of our events from the past year.

This has been our first year running the PTA and we have held a wide variety of events and
fundraising schemes. We are still learning and would welcome your feedback and ideas for this
coming year. We have had requests for larger events, but without wider parent support, these
are just not possible. We are aware that there is a period of change coming up with Mrs
Warburtons departure but we are determined to continue running and raising funds for the
school, so please come along and support us.

Due to personal circumstances some of the current named members of the committee are
wishing to step down; as all positions are due to be elected at the AGM this is the perfect
opportunity to come on-board and roles will be distributed as best fits the team moving forward.
We cannot continue to run without 6 named persons on the committee, and having put so much
effort into setting up and running over the past year, we urge you to come to this event to
support the school and the PTA, to ensure we can continue the good work.

The positions and current volunteers are:

Chair - Amy Rudman
Vice Chair -
Treasurer - Becky Tomlins
Vice Treasurer - Kirsty Wilson
Secretary - Jess Woods
Communications - Martin Greenwood

It is not a huge commitment; we meet once a term over a drink at the Blunsdon House Hotel, to
discuss coming events and distribute roles and responsibilities for each event. We understand
that not all members can attend every event and we do well to support each other and plan
minimum cover. Following these meetings a couple of us usually liaise with the school and
coordinate events with those already in the school calendar.

We are a friendly and supportive bunch and would welcome some new faces to the team. We
can’t wait to see what the next year brings, so please come along and meet us!! If you cannot
make the meeting and wish to express your interest in joining us, please email us at
friendsofstleonardsschool@outlook.com.

Kind regards,

The Friends of St Leonard’s Blunsdon
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